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NOTICE OF DISCONTINUANCE OF SS FILTER CARTRIDGES 
 

 
 
In 1984 Jordair and Bauer provided safety warning of the life limit for filter 
systems of 15 year from the date of installation. This applied to the gold coloured 
chambers using SS type cartridges as well as the blue TS types. 
 
As these SS, NS & TS systems are all well past the safe operate dates Jordair 
has suspended the production of the SS type cartridges with immediate effective. 
Effective June 1st 2016 Jordair will discontinue production of the TS and NS type 
filter cartridges. 
 
As these filter chambers are beyond the stated 15 year service life sourcing filter 
cartridges from other aftermarket companies is strongly advised against.  
 
At Jordair our priority is the safety of our service groups and the operators of the 
breathing air compressor systems.  
 
Anyone continuing to use these compressor systems with outdated filter 
chambers will incur both a personal safety risk as well are the possible legal 
liabilities involved in doing so. 
 
If you are operating a compressor made by Bauer or with Bauer filter chambers 
please check the manufactured date on the chamber base tag to ensure the 15 
year life cycle has not been exceeded. If over 15 years in service then the Bauer 
chambers are to be replaced. 
 
Please note any replacement of filter chambers must be done with CRN certified 
chambers with the CRN for the jurisdiction of installation. This is a legal 
requirement in Canada. 
 
Please keep the industry safe by ensuring that high pressure components do not 
exceed the manufactures recommended life span.  
 
High pressure system contain huge kinetic energy so being safe should be 
everyone’s number one priority. 
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